
 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Mr. Mark Farrell 
Supervisor, District 2 
City Hall 
1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, Room 244 
San Francisco, CA  
 
 
   
Dear Supervisor Farrell and Landmark Tree Council Members,    
 
I am writing in support of the majestic giant Redwood Tree in 
your district located just off Lombard’s crooked street on 
Montclair Terrace.   We ask that you support the completion of 
the process for this special tree to become a City Landmark Tree.    
It is important to protect and preserve this great symbol for the 
future.    
 
Thank you for your consideration.    
 
Sincerely,    
 
 
 
 
 
 
Name:  
City, State, Zip Code 
 

  


